
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Upcoming Dates 
Horizon Swimming Pool Year 6 Thurs 9th June – Thursday 14th July   
Year 6 Stubbington Residential Monday 4th – Friday 8th July 
All Change Day   Monday 11th July 
Year 6 Production  Monday 18th & Tuesday 19th July 
Inset Day & Last Day of Term Thursday 21st July 
 
 
 

School Dinners - Payment  
 
Can I please remind parents that school dinners must be paid 
for in advance.  
 
We do not have sufficient money within the budget to cover 
these costs and it is not the responsibility of the office team to 
chase for payments. Should payments be consistently in arrears 
then we may be in a position that school dinners will no longer 
be an option for your child and a packed lunch will have to be 
brought in from home.  
  

House Points 
Congratulations to Purple House!  
This week’s totals:  

 
Purple - 490 
Yellow  - 399 
Blue -  453 
Green - 401  
Red - 436  
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Signposting 
Please note from time to time we 
signpost families to local activities and 
clubs. Whilst we are selective in what we 
send out, this should not be seen as a 
recommendation or endorsement. We do 
not carry out the same checks for 
signposted activities as we would for 
those activities hosted with the school 
and parents should therefore satisfy 
themselves that they are happy with the 
organisation and their activity. 

 

Year 6 Production of Cinderella and 
Rockerfella 
 

Year 6 have been working hard on their end of year production 
of “Cinderella and Rockerfella.”  They will be performing the 
pantomime on two occasions – Monday 18th July at 1:45pm and 
Tuesday 19th July at 6:00pm.   
 
We are looking forward to our Year 6 parents and carers 
becoming our audience and joining in with the traditional 
pantomime audience participation! 

Homework 

Spellings: Spellings will be set once a 
week on a Monday. 
Reading: To read at home every day. 
Times Tables Frenzy: Complete and 
return to your teacher weekly. 
 

Quad Kids at the 
Mountbatten Centre 

 
On Tuesday morning, Miss Ainsworth 
and Mrs Palmer took eight children to the 
Mountbatten Centre to take part in an 
athletics competition.  Each child took 
part in all four events which included 50m 
sprint, 200m run, standing long-jump and 
vortex throw. 
 
Our children did extremely well and gave 
each event 100%.  Miss Ainsworth and 
Mrs Palmer were very proud of the Hart 
Plain children – overall we came fourth 
out of 11 schools.  Well done, everyone! 

Class Photos 
 
I just wanted to share that there will be no class photos this 
year. Unfortunately, during the last few years there has been 
very little take up with these photos. As a result, the company 
can no longer provide this service as it is not financially viable. 
We will still continue to provide the individual photos in the 
autumn term as these are still a popular option.  
  

Sports Day 
We were so lucky to have warm sunshine this afternoon for our 
Sports Day.  The children really enjoyed themselves and gave 
every race their all.  We were very proud of them. 
 
Thank you everyone for supporting us – it was a really good 
turn- out.  Thanks also to Miss Jones and Mrs Palmer for all 
their hard work. 



  

 
 


